
July 18, 2016  
 

 The Taylor County Board of Supervisors met in regular session, with Jerry Murphy, Charles 
Ambrose, Doug Horton and County Auditor Bonny Baker present.   
 

After roll call the Board approved the agenda for today’s meeting and the minutes of the last 
meeting. 
 

Treasurer Dana Davis reviewed the semiannual report with the Board. 
 

Two bids were received from Fine Services for $980.00 and Green Valley Pest Control & Lawn 
Care for $975.00 for termite treatment for the courthouse annex.    A motion was made by 
Murphy and seconded by Ambrose to hire Green Valley Pest Control for treatment of the 
courthouse annex. The motion carried 3-0. 
 

The contract between the Iowa Department of Public Health and Taylor County for Fiscal Year 
2017 was discussed.  The Taylor County EMS Committee will meet on July 19th and will review 
the agreement with the Board taking action on July 21st.    
 
The Board approved the claims for Murphy Heavy Contracting for $49,809.73 and to Gus 
Construction for $214,304.11. 
 

No further business came before the Board at this time and the meeting adjourned subject to 

call.  

Attest: 
 
Bonny Baker, Taylor County Auditor      
Doug Horton, Chairman of the Board of Supervisors     
 


